
 

 
Rome, 08 May 2021 

 
RE: Non-native speaker declaration - article “Role of Nutritional Ketosis in the 

Improvement of Metabolic Parameters following Bariatric Surgery” 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

This letter is to ask for a waiver of the non-native speaker of English editing certificate. As an 

author of several manuscripts published in English and a member of the Editorial Board of the 

WJD, I believe that my knowledge of the English language is more than adequate to deliver a 

well-written manuscript. 

 

Please contact me should you have any queries. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Caterina Conte, MD, PhD 

Associate Professor of Medicine 

San Raffaele Roma Open University 

Rome, Italy 

caterina.conte@uniroma5.it 


